
Advent Dinners 

 

Dear Parents, Students, and Small Group Leaders:   

 

The Advent season is just around the corner beginning November 30th with worship at 6:15 PM.  Plans are 

underway to provide Advent dinners at Church of the Cross before worship on Wednesday evenings, 5:15-6:00 

PM.  Advent dinner proceeds are designated for Camperships for 1st and 2nd year confirmation students to attend 

Camp of the Cross for the first year and a Bible camp of the student’s choice the second.  3rd year confirmation 

students will use this project as service hours. With your help and participation, this ministry is a blessing to all.   

 

What follows is a breakout of the menu, small groups assigned with parents and leaders, and items needed for 

donations for the week that students and parents are assigned.  Both a parent and student are asked to come on 

their assigned night. 

 

WEEK 1, November 30  

Menu:  Chili Cook off with cornbread  

Small Groups: All Groups  

 

Soup will be made at the church. Families in these small groups should bring a dessert and one dozen dinner 

rolls.  Everyone should be at the church by 4:30p.m. 

 

WEEK 2, December 7 

Menu:  Chicken Noodle Soup with sweet rolls 

Small Groups: Nikki Taylor’s small group   

 

Soup will be prepared at the church.  Families in these small groups should bring a dessert and one dozen dinner 

rolls.  Everyone should be at the church by 4:30p.m. 

 

WEEK 3, December 14  

Menu: Beef Barley Soup with rolls       

Small Groups: Brett Gurholt’s small group  

 

Soup will be made at the church. Families in these small groups should bring a dessert and one dozen dinner 

rolls.  Everyone should be at the church by 4:30p.m. 

 

WEEK 4, December 21 

Menu: Knephela Soup with Rolls  

Small Groups:  Sheila Suess’s small group  

 

Soup will be made at the church. Families in these small groups should bring a dessert and one dozen dinner 

rolls.  Everyone should be at the church by 4:30p.m. 

 

Thanks again to all. 

 

God’s blessings to all as we anticipate a blessed Advent season at Church of the Cross.   

 

In Christ, 

 

Deacon Janie Hague 


